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Ecy team,
 
Thank you for reviewing the Leyendecker Park Access Area Redevelopment project, providing
comments, and including contact information. We will be sure to follow the guidance and regulatory
requirements provided in your comments such as ensuring fill is from a clean source, material
disposal occurs at an approved site in accordance with local health department regulations,
unexpected contamination is reported, and erosion control devices are in place prior to
construction.
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions or comments.
 
Thank you,
 
Brian Blossom
Environmental Planner
Washington Dept. of Fish and Wildlife
Capital and Asset Management Program
360-819-0041
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